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COGNITIO COLLEGE (KOWLOON) Xi2EBr (A %E)

Circular No.: 2021/22-061 29 November 2021

Dear Parents,
59t Annual Speech Day & its related Special Arrangements

After re-scheduling, our 59" Annual Speech Day will be held at the School Hall at 2:30 p.m. on
Wednesday, 8 December 2021. This year, we are delighted to have Dr Cheng Cho Ming, JP,
Director of the Hong Kong Observatory serving as our guest-of-honour.

In this connection, the school has the following special arrangements about the Speech Day:

1) Before Speech Day (Monday, 6 December 2021 & Tuesday, 7 December 2021):
e It will be Day 8 and Day 7 on 6 December 2021 and 7 December 2021 respectively.
Students are required to attend classes on these two days according to the normal
timetable.

2) On Speech Day (Wednesday, 8 December 2021):
e There will be no lessons in the morning, making room for rehearsals and other
preparatory work for our Speech Day events.
e All students must go back to their corresponding classrooms for attendance taking at 2:00
p.m., and then either stay at the classrooms to view live broadcasting or follow their Class
Teachers to enter the School Hall for participation in the Ceremony.
e  The Ceremony is expected to end at 4:00 p.m.

3) After Speech Day (Friday, 10 December 2021 & Monday, 13 December):
e The Picnic Day will be arranged on 10 December 2021. For details, please refer to the
Parent Circular issued earlier.
e It will be our school holiday after Speech Day and classes will be suspended on 13
December 2021.

Thank you for your attention!

Yours sincerely,

Tam Kwok Hin
Principal



